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Just the Facts . . .  
Date: Monday, January 31, through Saturday, February 5, 2022  

  On Monday, we will travel to Harlingen by church bus and  
  private vehicles and cross the border into Matamoros,  
  Mexico. We will be housed in the Valley Baptist Church in  
  Matomoros and travel just minutes each day to reach our  
  ministry sites. More information about necessary   
  equipment such as tools and bedding will be given soon. 
   
Cost: The church will pay for the majority of camp cost but  

  each person is asked to contribute for camp food and  
  fuel:  $75 
   

Requirements for Participation . . .   
1st Step:   Tell Steve you are interested as soon as possible,  
  even if you are uncertain. 
2nd Step: If you have never filled out a mission application   
  form for a previous mission trip, please complete a   
  Adult Family Version Mission Application Form & or  
  Youth Version Mission Application Form at FBCA  
  website or return a hardcopy version to the Mission  
  Office.  (Forms available from the mission office.) 
3rd Step: Attend cultural orientation and team meetings  
  meetings.  
 

   

Ministry Description . . . 
 
The critical humanitarian and spiritual need along the Texas/
Mexico border can not be exaggerated.  FBCA has two excellent 

ministry partners who we assist to meet both these needs.  FBCA 
nor either of our partners have any political agenda to promote 
but simply want to serve people who are suffering.   
 
Along with teaching children, hosting health clinics and repairing 

the new church building, we will take our Feeding Trailer to feed 
the people where we minister each day. Because we will be 
remaining close to the border, only a photo ID is required to enter 
Mexico and return to the United States.  
 

Our Ministry will include:  
 
 Tell local children about Jesus with VBS style teaching 
 Feed people at our ministry sites  
 Repair a donated church building at Playa Bagdad 
 Provide new readers glasses 
 Provide wellness clinic for the local people 
 Investigate opportunities for Christian Counseling 
 
We need men and women to help  with this new ministry challenge. 
I invite you to join us and come give yourself away for the 
Kingdom of God.  If you have questions, please speak to me 
personally.  
  
Steve Akin 

Minister of Missions, 903-603-4989 

New church start in Playa Bagdad 

    Building shelters for families in transition. 


